
Still Hiring on All Cylinders

Interesting article in the Walls Street Journal.

• “America’s jobs market shows no meaningful sign of slumping despite recession fears and some high-profile anecdotes.”

• We have seen similar data with the October 2022 jobs report.  The unemployment rate for engineers was 1.40%, compared to 3.7% for the overall 

economy!

• Manufacturing continued to be strong with 32,000 jobs created in October and we have 137,000 more manufacturing jobs than our pre-pandemic highs!

Do you believe that candidates will be finding your postings, whether on LinkedIn or other job boards?

Contact us to see how we can help!
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